
J ly 22. 1963 

Dr. F. Free10at-s.ith 
IaterdiscipliiBrJ Coafer ace Prograa 
R feller C ater 
Tl• & Ute Bllildiag 
New York 20, N.Y. 

Dear Dr. Freaoat-5ai t.l&: 

Dr. 0 elli of t.be State Uaivenity of New York at Buffalo, wrote 
oa Jvly 16tll, to Dr. Szt lard. eiviag y011r •• as t.lae _. eoordiaator for tu NASA •etl wllicll _.appears to be aclaecluled for sa.eti ia Nove-.r. 

Dr. Szllard is still ta Europe aad 1 doa't expect Ilia ck .U ~fore 
tile first of S.ptuber a perllapa t uat.U tile llldclle of SepteiiiMtr. I 
ave ; riue to lllllalld givea bia tlae iafonat.ion eoetaiaed ia Dr. Daaielll'a 
letter. 

I did Rat Ji to , tlaougla, tllat Dr. Szilard will be •tayillg fa 
Waslliagtoa •t the a ove addl'eu wlaea tae does ntura aad you slloulcl, uleaa 
aotified o\laenrlse, try to reaca. hia llere ia Waalafagtoa. 

Siacere ly yours, 

lay II. Suuoa 
Secretary to Dr. Sat lard 

ec: Dr. alelll 



August 29, 1963 

Dr. Frank Fremont-Smith, Director 
American Institute of Biological Sciences 
Interdisciplinary Conference Program 
Rockefeller Center 
Time & Life Building 
New York 20, N.Y .• 

Dear Dr. S.e~at-Smitb: 

Thank you for your letter of August 26th to Dr. Szilard. 

Dr. Szilard is still abroad and will not be returning to 

Washington until tbe early part of October. You will undoubtedly 

be hearing from him shortly after his return to Washington. 

Most sincerely, 

Kay M. Shannon 
Secretary to Dr. Szilard 



October 15, 1963 

Dr. Frank Fremont-Smith, Director 
American Institute of Biological Sciences 
Interdisciplinary Conference Program 
Rockefeller Center 
TIME & LIFE Building 
New York 20, N.Y. 

Dear Dr. Fremont-Smith: 

r 

Your letter of October 11th to Dr. Szilard arrived yesterday, 

and I delayed writing you until to-day as I expect Dr. Szilard to 

be in Washington any day now. Since you mentioned Friday, October 18th 

as the deadline for accepting your kind invitation, I felt I should now 

write and inform you that Dr. Szilard has not returned to Washington as 

yet, but is expected. I am sure that he will be in touch with you 

soon and I hope that the delay has not caused you any great incon-

venience. 

Most sincerely, 

Kay M. Shannon (Mrs.) 
Secretary to Dr. Szilard 
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